
Playing At Learning  
is hosting its second 

Last year’s first ever Block Party was such a success, let’s 

do it again! 

• Get to know your fellow volunteers. 

• See and learn about the 2017 Season FIRST® LEGO® 

League challenge and FIRST® Tech Challenge game. 

• Learn about events planned this season and what is 

new with Playing At Learning. 

 

 

Drinks and snacks will be provided. 

 

Drop in when you wish – no agenda 

 

FIRST SWAG will be given out as door prizes! 

 

Please R.S.V.P. at playingatlearning.org/volunteer  so we 

know you’re coming. 

This is an adult social – please, no kids this time. 

Volunteer Block 

Party 

Saturday 

October 21, 2017 

1:30pm – 4:30pm 

at The Play Space 

2215 Oakland Rd 

Suite B 

San Jose 

http://playingatlearning.org/volunteer

	This is an adult social – please, no kids this time.

